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Bucharest, March 29, 2019 

Dear Colleagues 

We have the pleasure to announce the international symposium 
Romanian Slavic Studies and the dialogue of cultures in 2019. 70 years of Slavic Studies 

at the University of Bucharest 
organised by the Department of Russian and Slavic Philology under the aegis of the 

Romanian Association of Slavic Studies. It will be held in Bucharest on September 20–21 
(Friday-Saturday); arrival day is scheduled for Thursday September 19, and departure day is 
Sunday, September 22.  

The following topics are suggested: 
- The study of Slavic languages and cultures in Europe; 
- Perspectives and challenges in linguistics; 
- New methods and new approaches to the literary phenomena; 
- Mentalities; 
- Imagologic structures; 
- Ioan Bogdan – 100 hundred years from this death.  

We kindly invite you to participate. Over the last years, we have succeeded in covering 
accommodation in our university guest house Academica for 3 nights (Thursday-Sunday, Sept. 
19–22). We do hope the funds will be at the same level this year too. The fee is € 30 or 120 RON. 
The contributions will be published in our journal Romanoslavica in peer review system.  

Those who wish to participate are asked to send an e-mail by July 31 to senior lecturer 
Dușița Ristin, PhD: dusita.ristin@lls.unibuc.ro 

Please let us know whether you plan to arrive earlier and/or leave later than the dates 
specified above in order to ensure reservation. Please note that any extra night is in your charge.  

You are welcome in Bucharest 

The organising committee 

Prof. dr. Octavia Nedelcu 
Head of the Department of Russian and Slavic Philology 
Prof. dr. Antoaneta Olteanu 
Chair of the Romanian Association of Slavic Studies
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